
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

23rd September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Harvest Collection Friday 4th October 2024 

 

The primary school department are leading our Harvest Celebration this year. 

All primary classes will be taking part in this years Harvest Assembly.  Each class will perform a short 

sketch, song, poem, dance, story to their secondary peers on Friday 4th October. 

As part of our Harvest Festival, we are asking for non-perishable foods such as canned goods, pasta 

etc. items can be brought in from Wednesday 25th September.  This food will go directly to the 

Salvation Army in Maidstone.  Please support your child by sending in a donation to be given to the 

class teacher/tutor. 

All donations given will benefit the Salvation Army greatly and enable this charity to support more 

people in crisis through food banks and community work. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs D Dadswell 

Lead Teacher of World Beliefs 


